


 

 

This is a weekly free event for the Classic Car community that is put on by Classical 
Gas Enterprises and co-sponsored by Albertsons.  It is a family event meant for 
everyone to enjoy the beautiful cars and each others company.  We play old Rock & 
Rock music with a little new stuff mixed in. 
 
In an effort to keep it going strong, we are asking for your support by simply 
keeping the following guidelines in mind. 
 

 Only one parking space per car! 

 The main parking in front of the store is for store customers only. Event participants 
and spectators cannot park in this lot. 

 Be courteous of your fellow car enthusiast! 

 If you bring children or pets, please keep them under your watchful eye! And clean up 
behind your pet!  Do not allow pets to jump on participants, spectators or vehicles! 

 Drive carefully.  There are a lot of kids and people around! 

 Please do not leave trash behind! If we leave a mess, we won’t be welcome back! 

 No saving parking spots.  Parking is first come first serve basis 

 No burn outs or reckless driving! If you want to race, go to the race track 

 No loud stereo systems except for event PA! 

 No “For Sale” signs in cars.  This is not a swap meet! 

 No vendors or solicitation. Again, this is not a swap meet! 

 No drones, bicycles, skateboards, hover boards, etc allowed in show area! 

 No distributing Flyers without permission from Classical Gas! 

 This is a Classic Car event. (1972 & Older)  Late model cars are welcome as long as 
there is sufficient parking available.  Please see 1972 & Older Rule. 

With your help, we can keep this cruise going for a long time! 
 

Sincerely, 
Cris & Sherry Lofgren 
Classical Gas Enterprises 
(682) 429-1010 
www.classicalgasmotors.com 



 

      

 
 
 
 

 

 

Nostalgia Nights is a free weekly event intended for the Classic & 
Antique Car hobbyist.  We define a Classic Car as being a car 
manufactured in 1972 or prior. 
 
We welcome later model muscle and custom cars when the turn out 
of the Classic Cars allows for plenty of extra parking.  However, on 
those occasions when the turn out of Classic Cars is so large that 
there simply is not enough extra parking, we will be enforcing the 
1972 or prior rule. 
 
Again, we welcome the later model cars coming out and hope that 
you be understanding on those few Friday nights when we do have to 
ask you to park in another area of the shopping center parking lot. 
And even on those nights it will probably only be for less than a half 
hour or so. 
 
On that note:  Parking in the lot that is directly in front of Albertsons 
by  the Cruise- In is prohibited at all times for participants and 
visitors.  We must respect the customers of our Co-Sponsor and their 
ability to park close to the store.   
            

Thank You, 
Cris & Sherry Lofgren 

 

Your cooperation insures that the event will be welcomed by everyone! 

For more information contact Cris with Classical Gas at (682) 429-1010 
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